
Re:  Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling – Palm Oil) Bill 2009 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing to support the Truth in Labelling Bill 2009. I am very strongly in support of 
allowing the public to know whether or not Palm Oil is in ANY of the products for sale, 
including food and anything else containing Palm Oil now and in the future.  
 
I support Truth in Labelling for all ingredients as well.  
 
I find it abominable that we even have to go through these 'Bills' to have such laws made. It is 
the consumers right to know what they are buying exactly right down to levels even below 
'3%' of a product, and to know what it is exactly - (Vegetable Oil, from What source and 
from Where??) 
 


